
 

 
 
 
 
 
15th March 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
After the Easter holidays, due to increasing numbers, we will be opening an 
afternoon nursery session 12.15 – 3.15pm. 
 
There are a small number of places left in the afternoon session. If you would like to 
swap your child from the morning to the afternoon, please can you follow the link 
below and complete the request form before Friday 18th March. Places will be 
allocated on a first come basis and you will be notified whether your request has 
been successful by Monday 21st March. 
 
https://forms.gle/24qPpyiMJxTj6gY39  

Kind regards 

 

Mrs K Wakefield 

Principal 
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